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Note to file 

November 11, 2022 

 

Subject: Disclosure of Final Evaluation Report for UNDP Programme of Advisory Services to 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MoFA).   

 

UNDP Saudi CO initiated a final evaluation report for the programme covering the period 

(September 2018 till the end of December 2022). The objective of the evaluation focused on 

the Strategic Planning and Development Deputyship (SPDD), and the General Directorate of 

Human Resources (GDHR) to help MoFA recruit essential expertise and build their capacity.    

In line with UNDPs commitment to respect the declared position of the Government of Saudi 

Arabia and understanding the perceived sensitivities around the topics concerning MoFA, the 

report “Evaluation UNDP Programme of Advisory Services to MoFA” is labeled as confidential 

on UNDP’s Evaluation Resource Center database and should not be shared publicly and 

therefore restricted to internal use only.  

            

    

 


